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From: Craig McLean - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 2, 2019 11:59 AM


To: Frank Marks; John Cortinas


Cc: Gary Matlock; Kirtman, Benjamin


Subject: Dorian P-3 Flights


Gentlemen,


I just came off a daily NOAA call on the hurricane.  Neil Jacobs has been briefing the President directly, 








  I certainly share his


views.


Thank you, all, including our CI colleagues who are aloft on mission as well.


CM


--

Craig N. McLean

Assistant Administrator

Oceanic and Atmospheric Research

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration

U.S. Department of Commerce

1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD  20910

Office:  301-713-2458
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